
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Responsible Usage Agreement for Digital Technologies. 

 

At Cedarbank we use a range of digital technologies across our curriculum to both support and 

enhance our pupils’ learning experiences. Each of our pupils has access to a netbook for use, within 

classes, throughout their school day.  As always, it is of utmost importance to us that our pupils 

understand how to conduct themselves safely and responsibly online.  Therefore, it is necessary for 

all pupils to enter into a responsible usage agreement for the use of digital technologies in school.  

This agreement is a set of rules, that each class has had input in producing and we, as a school, 

believe support us in navigating our digital learning safely. 

 

Please read through the attached Responsible Usage Agreement with your young person. It is 

important that all of our learners understand the rules and that they are followed at all times, when 

using digital technologies at school. This agreement should be signed by both you and your young 

person and returned to school as soon as possible. The Responsible Usage Agreement can also be 

found on our school website, for future reference. 

 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to continuing to share our progress of our digital 

learning journey with you. 

 

 

Nerissa Davies 

Digital Technology Development Post Holder  

 

 

 

 


